Sabre Beebe

To: Magee - DNR, Brian
Subject: Florida River Plant release notification

Good morning,

This email is notification that Simcoe, LLC discovered a water release estimated at 104 bbls on the subject well site on
11/23/22 @ approximately 3 pm. All impacts remained on location. Release has been reported to the COGCC.
Please let me know should you have any questions. Thank you

U IKAV

IKAV Energy Inc.

Sabre Beebe

Field Environmental Coordinator
Office: (970) 852-5172

Mobile: (970)-769-9523

E-Mail: sabre.beebe@ikavenergy.com

Confidentiality notice:

This e-mail communication (and any attachment/s) are confidential and are intended only for the individual(s) or entity
named above and to others who have been specifically authorized to receive it. Any information in this email and
attachments may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, reading,
distribution, or any action taken or omitted in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. Any opinions or advice
contained in this email are subject to confidentiality and any terms and conditions may be protected by an engagement
letter or other agreement. Please notify the sender that you have received this e-mail in error by calling the phone
number above or by e-mail, and delete the e-mail (including any attachment/s) subsequently. This information may be
subject to professional confidentiality (e.g. auditors, tax, or legal advisors), other privilege, or may otherwise be
protected by work product immunity or other legal rules. Thank you.



